## Department of Public Works

## Memo

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date:

March 25, 2022

Re:

Town Clerk Cordeiro re Removal of Accessible Parking Space at 42 Mt. Hope

Avenue

Town Administrator Contente,

Lhave no objections to the removal of the accessible parking space at 42 Mt. Hope Avenue.

Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella Director of Public Works 2022 MAR 31 FM 1:

BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

MAY 1 1 2022

MEETING

